
GREATER ST LOUIS DAFFODIL SOCIETY 
MINUTES OF MEETING JULY 23, 2023 

 

     

The meeting was called to order by President, Vaughn Meister at 2:30 

pm.  The business meeting was preceded by Kathleen Simpson’s 

presentation on hot water treatment for control of pests in daffodil bulbs. 

Special guest—Michael Berrigan from Minnesota 

 

Minutes were approved as submitted. 

 

Treasurer’s Report—Peter Mc Adams submitted report comparing income 

and expenses from 1/1/2022-7/17/22 and from 1/1/2023-7/17/2023.  See 

attached for details. 

 

Old Business 

 

Bylaws—tabled 

 

Daffodil show—Vaughn thanked all those who volunteered.  Lynn 

Slackman gave a report stating there were 389 entries, 649 stems, 14 

exhibitors.  Need ADS exhibitor tags—passed by voice vote to order them. 

 

New Business 

     

Greentree Festival Sep 15-17—Vaughn passed around a signup sheet for 

shifts. 

 

Bulb cleaning will be Aug 19th 10 am at Cindy and Joy Haeffner’s in 

Hermann. The bag and tag will be Aug 27th at CBEC.   

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 2:50pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Linda York, Secretary 


